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Email: info@lutheranmilitary.org

Website: lutheranmilitary.org

Mailing: PO Box 483
New Ulm, MN 56073

Lutheran Military
Support Group

Shoulder to Shoulder in Service

WHAT YOU CAN DO

Ammo Can Campaign
Request an ammo can display for your
organization to collect donations in
support of vital programming.

Be an Advocate
Engage with your local church about
LMSG events, news, and initiatives.

Recognize Veterans
Take the time to recognize the Christian
Warriors in your congregation.

Proud partners in military ministry with:

Donate Today
Help us support the military community
through an individual donation.

I’m thankful that LMSG is committed to
spreading the gospel and supporting the
ministry. Additionally, it is wonderful that
there is an organization that focuses on
our military and veterans. The support of
individuals and organizations such as you
help make all this possible. My family and I
are incredibly grateful.

- LMSG Scholarship Awardee



WHO WE SERVE
We exist to provide Christ-centered
support to Lutheran Military Service
Members, Veterans, and their Families.

We provide assistance to both the ELS
Board of Christian Service and WELS
Military Services.

We seek to bring churches together with
the military community in service to
Christ and each other.

WHAT WE DO
Spiritual Retreats
Our retreats are led by WELS and ELS
pastors, mental health professionals,
and peer support individuals. They
feature sessions, devotions, and
worship services that address the
effects of combat deployments.

Service Members’ Handbook
This handbook, created by Veterans
and called workers, includes prayers,
Scripture, and hymns for our Military
Service Members.

Workshops
We offer local, one-day workshops on
topics of interest to the military and first
responder community.

Scholarships & Grants
We provide financial aid and grants to
eligible individuals and congregations.
Grants support counseling, military
contact pastor support, and outreach.

OUR IMPACT
Seventy percent of all donations go
directly to vital programming. Since 2018,
over $260,000 has been distributed. 


